
Good evening, 

 

My name is A. Coe McElligott, and I live in Beaverton. I support Oregon joining the NPVIC 

because I believe that the president of the United States should be elected by popular vote, and 

not any other method, in order to ensure the success of our nation in the future. Please let us 

mend this oversight in the method of which the face of our country is chosen through. 

 

Sincerely, 

A. Coe McElligott 

 


